
URAC Board Meeting June 6, 2023

Meeting was brought to order at 7:00 PM 

Treasurers report 
$4,281.48, unchanged since April, was accepted. 

Last month’s Board Minutes are not yet on the 
web site.

There is some Field Day info on K6AA Website. 
There may be a new system for use of the rest rooms at the FD site. 

Still waiting for Field Day site permit.

August summer get together will be August 19 at Point Fermin Park, near the 
Lighthouse, and will be during Lighthouse / Lightship weekend.

Gina may order sub sandwiches and sodas. Gina requested those who attend to 
RSVP.

New parking system installed at the LAMM is not yet active. Scotty is trying to get 
passes for Station Volunteers when the fee-parking becomes activated.

New monitor installed at Station.

Scotty is mentioned in Maritime Museums Newsletter and Gary and Treva are in 
photo.

Fleet Week was very busy at the station.

Museum Ships Weekend has started and goes through Sunday. 

Attendees tonight: 
• Steve Mandich K6NT
• Gina Mandich KM6MYQ
• Doug Dowd W6HB
• Ken Ota W1NCA
• Gary Forister N6HMR
• Tom Marinello K6IGY
• Martin Hochman N6UB.

Meeting Adjourned 8 PM.

By John Linder KC6JHV Secretary 

2023.06.02  of 1 1


